
 

 

 

March 8, 2018  

 

 

Mr. Jason Wilson, Chief 

c/o Mrs. Brandi Little  

Governmental Hazardous Waste Branch Land Division 

Alabama Department of Environmental Management 

P.O. Box 301463 

Montgomery, Alabama 36130-1463 

Subject:   ADEM Review and Concurrence: MDA Responses to ADEM Comments on 

Corrective Measures Effectiveness Report, June 2015 to March 2016 Monitoring 

Events Training Area T-6 (Naylor Field), Parcel 183(6) and Cane Creek Training 

Area, Parcel 510(7); dated May 30, 2017 

 Fort McClellan, Calhoun County, Alabama 

Facility I.D. No. AL4210020562 

 

Dear Mr. Wilson: 

 

On behalf of the McClellan Development Authority (MDA), Matrix Environmental Services, 

LLC (MES) is pleased to submit a final version of the Corrective Measures Effectiveness Report, 

June 2015 to March 2016 Monitoring Events Training Area T-6 (Naylor Field), Parcel 183(6) 

and Cane Creek Training Area, Parcel 510(7) at Fort McClellan. As requested, this submittal 

incorporates all replacement pages in accordance with the ADEM concurrence letter dated 

February 20, 2018.     

 

Two hard copies and one electronic copy of the CMER have been provided to Mrs. Brandi Little.  

Please contact me at (256) 847-0780 should you have any questions or comments. 

 

Sincerely, 

MATRIX ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES, LLC 

     

 
 

Richard Satkin, P.G       

McClellan Program Manager         

 

CC: Mrs. Brandi Little, ADEM (two paper copies and one electronic copy) 

Mr. Robin Scott, MDA (transmittal letter only) 
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